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The 2022 fair was full of excitement as always. Greenon FFA was very busy with

working corn booth shifts, showing animals, or presenting other SAE’s. Each member is
required to work three shifts at the corn booth. At the corn booth we sell corn, water, and tea.
The Greenon FFA alumni is in charge of this. They do so much for our chapter so it is nice for us
to be able to give back. Greenon FFA members are required to present an SAE at the fair
whether that is a creative project or an animal. You could show anything from a rabbit to a
horse! Greenon FFA is considered a team and as a team you have to be there for one another.
Fair is a week where sometimes things happen and you have to help your team out. By either
checking on a member's animal when you happen to be by that specific barn or even a nice
message saying “good luck at your show!” For the officers, the fair works a little differently. The
officers are at fair set up the week before making sure everything is in place for a successful
week. The officer team also must pull their weight and help everyone out. It is our job as officers
to make sure we can handle any problem that arises whether it is our own problem or another
team member’s problem. Overall this year’s fair went well and everyone enjoyed it!


